
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 3, 2011 

 

Honorable Nic Kovac 

Alderman, 3
rd

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   3
rd

 ALD. DIST. -  FILE #110893 

         REMOVE STOP SIGNS ON NORTH HUMBOLDT 

         AVENUE AND EAST KANE PLACE 

          
Dear Alderman Kovac: 

 

Due to the installation of the traffic signal control at the intersection of North Humboldt 

Avenue and East Kane Place the above captioned traffic control is no longer needed.  

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting, so that you may support the following traffic control change. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 3, 2011 

 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 

Alderman, 8
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   8
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #110893 

         INSTALL ALL-WAY STOP ON  

         WEST ROGERS STREET AND 

         SOUTH 36
TH

 STREET 

         
Dear Alderman Donovan: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned traffic control. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 3, 2011 

 

Honorable Nic Kovac 

Alderman, 3
rd

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   3
rd

 ALD. DIST. -  FILE #110893    

          INSTALL 20 MILES PER HOUR WHEN CHILDREN 

                     ARE PRESENT ON EAST LOCUST STREET FROM 

                     THE MILWAUKEE RIVER TO NORTH OAKLAND AVENUE 

 

          REMOVE 25 MILES PER HOUR WHEN CHILDREN 

                     ARE PRESENT ON EAST LOCUST STREET FROM 

                     THE MILWAUKEE RIVER TO NORTH OAKLAND AVENUE 

                       

Dear Alderman Kovac: 

  

At the request of the Milwaukee Police Department, due to speeding issues within the 

school-zone of Riverside University High School, and in the interest of public safety. We 

recommend changing the posted 25 miles per hour when children are present restriction, to 

20 miles per hour when children are present restriction on East Locust Street from the 

Milwaukee River to North Oakland Avenue. The necessary legislation will be prepared and 

subsequently heard at the November 17, 2011 Public Safety Committee meeting. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 


